
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
May 17, 2021 
 
Via email: Wajeeha.Siddiqui@canada.ca  
 
 
 
Wajeeha Siddiqui 
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada  
1145-9700 Jasper Avenue  
Edmonton, AB T5J 4C3  
 
 
 
 
Dear Wajeeha Siddiqui:  
 
Re: Review of Draft Tailored Impact Statement Guidelines (d/TISG) and Draft Permitting Plan public 
comment period – Value Chain Solutions (VCS) Heartland Complex Expansion Project 
 
Environment and Climate Change Canada (ECCC) is providing comments on the publically available 
version of the draft Tailored Impact Statement Guidelines (d/TISG) and the draft Permitting Plan for the 
VCS Heartland Complex Expansion Project as requested by the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
(IAAC or “Agency”) on April 16, 2021. 
 
ECCC has reviewed the Draft Permitting Plan and have no comments at this time.   
 
Our advice is based on ECCC’s mandate in the context of the Species at Risk Act (SARA), the Migratory 
Birds Convention Act 1994 (MBCA), pollution prevention provisions of the Fisheries Act, and the 
Canadian Environmental Protection Act 1999 (CEPA).  
 

ECCC File: 4194-10-3/6326 

CIAR Reference: 81148 

Environmental Protection Operations Directorate 

Prairie & Northern Region 

9250 49 Street  

Edmonton, AB T6B 1K5 



Please contact Abigayle Blackmore at 780-239-3894 or Abigayle.Blackmore@canada.ca if you need 

more information.  

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Margaret Fairbairn  
A/ Regional Director  
Environmental Protection Operations Directorate  
 
cc: Jody Small, Acting Head, EA South, EPOD, ECCC  
Abigayle Blackmore, EA Officer, EPOD, ECCC  
 
Attachments: 2021-05-17_ECCC_FINAL_CommentsDTISG_VCSHeartlandComplexExpansion 

 

<Original signed by>




